
Trails and Blueways Council 
PHNST Gap Study Stakeholder Meeting Notes – Dumfries Area 

September 25, 2024, at 2:00pm 
Hellwig Administration Building 
14420 Bristow Road, Manassas 

ATTENDANCE: 
Trails and Blueways Council members present – Neil Nelson, Eileen Sheridan, Joe Marshall.  Staff present – 
Patti Pakkala, David Kroeger, Robert Boyd, Bryce Barrett, and Janet Bartnik.  

1. Call to Order – Stakeholders to the project from the public were present along with members of the
Trails and Blueways Council.

2. Stakeholder Meeting

Members of the Trails and Blueways Council participated in the FLAP Grant Funded PHNST Gap Study 
Project stakeholder meeting.  Consultants presented information collected regarding two trail gaps in the 
PHNST Gap identified near the Town of Dumfries.  The group developed a list of route constraints to be 
considered in the planning process. 

3. Adjourn

The next regular business meeting of the TBC is scheduled October 22, 2024.  

Accepted by the T&BC on November 19, 2024
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